July 11, 2006 Town Meeting

Lincoln Town Meeting
07/11/06 Tuesday 7 PM

Members Present: Wayne Rasmussen, Scott Kleinschmidt, Steve Pankratz, Sheryl Johnson, Dick Thomer, Carol Szymanski,
Dave Rogers

1.The minutes of the last meeting were sent to the members prior to this meeting. The minutes were reviewed. Motion by
Dick Thomer to approve the minutes, seconded by Sheryl Johnson. Motion carried.

2.The Treasurer@s report was read by Carol with totals as follows:

May balance of $88,580.49 June disbursements $21,433 June income $4,491.17 June Balance is $71,637.69 Motion made
by Dick Thomer to approve the financial report, seconded by Steve Pankratz Motion carried.

3.ACCOUNTS PAYABLE: The bills were reviewed. Steve Pankratz made motion to pay all bills. Seconded by Dave Rogers
Motion Carried

4.REPORTS of STANDING COMMITTEES:

1.Zoning Committee: There was 11 Permits given out. The Minutes of the Zoning meeting were read by Wayne. Motion to
approve the minutes made by Dave Rogers and seconded by Dick Thomer. Motion Carried.

2.Fire Department: nothing

3.Building manger: No problems from the building area.

4.Parks committee: The Committee asked for a commitment from the town board in regards to who's responsible for the
fence needed between the future playground and the future sand and salt building. The town will take the responsibility for
the fence. Steve will look into cost of the fence. Dave Wayne and Sheryl will meet to discuss the size of the salt shed. The
next fundraiser for the Parks Committee is September 16th.

5.SPECIAL ORDERS: None

6.Public Input: None.

7.0LD BUSINESS:

1. Road Work: The Road work for 2006 is all set. The County will start mid-July, we also need to fill the soft spots on
pleasant road.

2. Motion made by Dick Thomer to allow Marshfield Utilities on the property to work on the electric lines needed. Seconded
by Dave Rogers motion carried.

8. New Business:

1. Gas Pre buy for the next winter year: I was asked to go ahead and call superior gas and get the pre buy price locked in.
2. New gas pipes are going to be put in the township next summer.

3. Liquor License for Dick Hebert: There were more than ten objections filed with the clerk in regards to the opening of the
proposed bar. After much discussion from the public, Mr. Ross Machtan asked to be put in the minutes as being apposed to
the bar and grill. Mr. Dick Hebert was present and spoke to the public trying to discuss the type of bar he is desiring to
have. After more than fifteen minutes of discussion by the public Wayne Called for the board to make a decision in regards
to the license in Question. All Points brought up by the public were possible scenarios with no facts to support them; Wayne
Rasmussen made a motion to grant Mr. Hebert the license after he presents the certificate of the state building inspector.
The motion was seconded by Steve Pankratz and the motion Carried. The public was reassured that the Liquor license are
up for review every June , should there be any problems that were mentioned tonight they will be looked at at that time.

8.ANNOUNCEMENTS: There is a seminar in Medford for Bergman companies Wayne will attend.
9. The Wisconsin towns meeting will be held in Richfield on July 20th

Motion to adjourn made by Dave Rogers and seconded by Sheryl Johnson motion Carried.
Submitted by

Scott Kleinschmidt

Lincoln Town Clerk



